FORT BEND CENTRAL APPRAISAL DISTRICT

/T\ 7 2801 B. F. Terry Blvd., Rosenberg, Texas 77471-5600
-l ~ Phone 28134408623 Fax 281034408632

September 30, 2013
Robert Hebert
County Judge
Ft Bend County
301 Jackson Street : DEC 10 AGende
Richmond, TX 77469 2017

Reference:  Voting entitlement

Dear Judge Hebert,

The number of votes that Ft Bend County is entitled to cast in the election for the Fort

Pl

The submission of the nominees to the chief appraiser must be received before October
15,2013 in order to be put on the election ballot. Nominees will be listed in alphabetical

order by surname on the ballot.

Election ballots will be sent out on October 18, 2013. The governing body of each taxing
unit entitled to vote shall determine its vote by resolution and submit it to the chief

appraiser before December 17, 2013..

The current serving board members, Al Abramczyk, Jim Kij, Paul Stamatis and Rhonda
Zacharias have agreed to serve another term if nominated and elected.

If you have any questions regarding this matter I can be contacted at 2801 B. F. Terry
Blvd., Rosenberg, Texas 77471-5600 or by phone at 281-344-8623 extension 140.

Respectfully yours,

Glen T Whitehe:a}él, RPA
Chief Appraiser

COUNTY JUDGE
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FORT BEND CENTRAL APPRAISAL DISTRICT
2801 B. F. Terry Blvd., Rosenberg, Texas 77471-5600

A\ m Phone 28103448623 Fax 2813448632
b A K4
October 18,2013
Robert Hebert UNW JUDGEE
County Judge RECEIVED
Fort Bend County GCT 9 1 zmg

301 Jackson Street
Richmond, TX 77469

Reference: 2014-2015 Election Ballot

Dear Judge Hebert,

Enclosed is the election ballot for the 2014- 2015 Fort Bend Central Appraisal District Board of Directors Election. This year there
are five candidates for the five board positions.

A signed copy of the board’s resolution must be submitted along with the ballot for the votes to be counted. Submission of the ballot
and resolution must be received by the Chief Appraiser before December 17, 2013. The code states in “Section 6.03 (k) the governing
body of each taxing unit entitled to vote shall determine its vote by resolution and submit it to the chief appraiser before December
15.” This year the 15™ falls on Sunday so the deadlirie is extended to Monday the 16™.

The five candidates for the five positions are:

Al Abramezyk — Current board Seéretary, retired from the Oil & Gas industries. He was responsible for acquisitions and divestitures,
analysis and forecasts of oil and gas supply and demand. Since retirement he has been active in the.community including serving on
the Nalco Community Advisory Panel as well as many other organizations. He served on the Appraisal Review Board from 2006 to

2011. He has been a resident of Fort Bend County since 1995.

Albert Glover — Nominated by the Conservation and Reclamation Districts. He served on the Missouri City City Council and later
served on the City of Missouri City 2012 Charter Review Commission and the TIRZ board. He has a Bachelor of Science degree
from the University of Houston. He currently is working in the insurance industry. He has been a resident of Fort Bend County for 30

years.

Jim Kij — Current Board Chairman, is a Business Development Manager and Facility Solutions Specialist. Activity involvement with
the Fort Bend community includes Fort Bend YMCA, Exchange Club of Sugar Land, Child Advocates of Fort Bend County and City
of Sugar Land Mayor’s Leadership Council. He has been a resident of Sugar Land since 1991.

Paul Stamatis — Current Vice Chairman, has a broad entrepreneurial background in designing, building and managing successful
healthcare and real estate businesses. His deep experience as a world-class managenient consultant prepared-him with-the strategic —
planning and management capabilities necessary to create and deliver value to his partners. He is active with Boy Scouts of America,
YMCA and Fort Bend Fellowship.

Rhonda Zacharias — Current board member, is an Information Technology professional with over 25 years® experience in the
Technology, Transportation and Oil & Gas industries. She is currently a member of the LCISD school board. She is a native
Houstonian and has been a resident of Fort Bend County for over 30 years.

If you have any questions regarding this matter I can be contacted at 2801 B. F. Terry Blvd., Rosenberg, Texas 77471-5600 or by
phone at 281-344-8623 extension 140.

Respectfully yours,

Chief Appraiser



